
MINUTES FROM THE INAUGURAL MEETING OF THE WIMBLEDON 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING GROUP ON THE 25TH OF JANUARY 

2020 AT HILLSIDE CHURCH, 37, WORPLE ROAD, SW19 1EL 

 

1. List of Attendees: attached 

 

2. Opening Business:  

• Agenda attached 

• Presentation from Tony Burton attached and notes from Rob Cowan and 

Suzanne Grocott and Jonathan Parker attached. 

• Link to proposed area attached 

• Questions were raised on the cohesion of the area given its size and how the 

Forum would relate to other local groups such as Friends of Wimbledon Town 

Centre and local Residents’ Associations 

 

3. Official Business: 

 

• The Draft Constitution was adopted – copy attached 

 

• The following officers were elected: 

(i) Chair: Vince Harris 

(ii) Secretary: Jonathan Parker 

(iii) Treasurer: Suzanne Grocott 

 

• The following members were elected to the Steering Committee: 

 

(i) Rob Cowan 

(ii) Tim Day 

(iii) Regina Denton 

(iv) Lynne Gordon 

(v) Sara Sharp 

(vi) Leigh Terrafranca 

(vii) Deborah Crosby  

(viii) Ghigo Berni - Business member 
 

 

 

4. Closing Business 

 

VH closed the meeting. He thanked everyone for coming and encouraged all to register as 

members of the group so they could be kept informed of progress. 

 

5. Next Meeting: 

tbc 

 

 



 

 


